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The Standard Review Subcommittee welcomes the opportunity to provide comments related to the OASIS Subcommittee proposed standards to address 2023 WEQ Annual Plan 6.a.ii / R22002.  
Standards Review Subcommittee has reviewed the recommendations and has no further comments. 
[bookmark: _Hlk129330118]Standards Review Subcommittee appreciates the hard work and has no suggested modifications for the Executive Committee to consider.

Best Regards 
WEQ - Standards Review Subcommittee
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